
Shenzhen HC Tech Co.,Ltd. 

Date: 01/23/2019 

Federal Communications Commission 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The letter grants authorization for representative of Autel Intelligent Tech. Corp., 
Ltd. to apply the FCC for a change in identification. This authorization applies to 
Shenzhen HC Tech Co.,Ltd., FCC ID: 2AN272017JVCI, granted on 03/05/2018, 
The equipment is electrically identical. 

The only change being the applicant, manufacturer, factory, model number, 
product appearance color and label on the device.  

The original test results, technical information and relevant documents continue to 
be representative of and applicable to the changed equipment. 

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Client’s signature   
Client’s name / title: Yi Fei Cao / Manager 
Tel: 0755-85157778 
Email: aurodiag@gmail.com 
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